

Dear Fellow Board Members:

Hello, again! My name is Teresa Flores and I currently serve as the Board President of Ingleside ISD and the First Vice-President of the Texas Association of School Boards (TASB). I have been honored to represent you and all of Region 2 on the TASB Board of Directors and am seeking your endorsement to allow me to continue. I am privileged to call many of you my friend as we have worked together to improve education and continue to fight the fight. To new board members, I am looking forward to meeting you and hearing your ideas. You may have seen me at various events or even at your own board meetings and know my commitment to the school children of Texas. I have always worked to put all students first in every decision.

Once again, I am asking for your support to continue to represent you and speak for Region 2 in regards to our needs and student population. I feel it important that we continue to provide opportunities for all students to assist them in obtaining the best education possible to become productive citizens and to have the ability to lead future generations, whether that be through a university, technical school, vocational trade, or the military. I recognize that while not all students are college bound, all deserve a quality education and a bright future. An important part of this is to let every child know that someone cares about them and to feel that sense of belonging in their school.

At the end of July, I will go before the TASB nominations committee to interview for the slate of officers that will be presented at the Delegate Assembly at the State Convention in Houston. With your support, I hope to continue through the officer track. TASB does have term limits, and if selected to continue, I will serve my final term.

Included is a list of some of my accomplishments and qualifications that I would like for you to be aware of as you consider my candidacy. To cast your vote (or endorsement), please place this as an agenda item on your next board meeting and vote to allow me to continue. The board president should then complete the TASB Endorsement Form (enclosed) and submit the form to TASB by either fax or email as detailed at the bottom of the page. All forms must be received by Monday, August 29, 2016, to be counted.

I have developed close relationships with several member of our legislative body and have called upon them for help multiple times. Working together, I have seen that we can make a difference and will continue to do so. If you have any questions or if I may ever be of assistance in any way, please let me know.

Thank you for your consideration,

Cresa Flores

Teresa Flores 361-779-0012

T_flores@ml.com